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1. As you wait for the students to arrive, please take a few minutes to read their Letter to the Judges in their portfolios, so you will have some familiarity with the students’ work.

2. Each student is required to speak on his/her project for 8-10 minutes.  The Head Judge will be responsible for rating the student for timing.  Each presenter should address the following:

· What was the subject of the research paper?

· What was the subject of the product prepared with the assistance of the mentor?

· What was the connection between the paper and the product?

· What was the “learning stretch” for the student?  That is, what did the student learn 

or do that was not known or done before in both the research and the product?

· What challenges did the student face in completing the Project? 
3. At the end of each presentation, a 5 minute question and answer period will be conducted.  Each judge should try to have at least one question for the presenter.  Bear in mind that with only 10 – 15 hours of experience and a short research project, students must be judged on the very limited knowledge they have.  Questions about the “process” of the project as well as a few about the subject are appropriate.   Questions should not challenge the student’s selection of topic, personal beliefs, or opinions.  It is never appropriate for a judge to argue with a student, voice his/her own opinions about the topic, or pose personal questions.

4. Please score the presentations using the provided rubric.  Discrete discussion of scores with other judges is permissible but judging should be individual and NOT a consensus of the group.  Be mindful of the 20-minute-per-presenter schedule.

5. Do NOT total the scores;  this will be done by tabulators in the Media Center.

6. Before you leave, please complete the Judge’s Evaluation Sheet and leave it with the Head Judge.  Your comments are very important to us.

Helpful Hints to follow during the presentations:

· Be aware of the message students receive from your facial expressions, level of 

attention, and body language.
· Please keep note-taking discrete during the speech to help lessen the student’s anxiety level.  Also, please do not begin filling out the evaluation rubric before the student completes his/her speech.

· Save your questions/comments until the student has completed the presentation 

so as not to interrupt his/her train of thought.

· Please remember that these young presenters are only high school students; they are not professionals nor experts in their field of research.  

· Make sure you have the correct name on the evaluation form.  If in doubt, ask the Head Judge.

Please ~  Turn off all pagers and cell phones during the presentations.
We sincerely appreciate your help this evening!
� EMBED MS_ClipArt_Gallery.5  ���





Senior Project Judges’ Job Description














es’ Job Description









_1048250895

